2/25/2019 SCBAA Meeting Minutes - SCB Gym

Attendance: Mike Murray, Josh Toal, Matt Heischmidt, John Wolf, Matt Maher, Mat Kelch, Mike Sievers, Sunny Kaushik, Doug Cornwell, Eric Gray, Nick Hester, Ivonne Livingston, Gregg Jost, Michelle Raft, Jason Nikodym

Guest: N/A

Opening Prayer: Mike Murray

Old Business:

- 7th Grade Basketball Tournament Tournament was a success. 11 paid entries, plus 3 Borromeo teams.
- Golf Tournament 5 months away. No save the date has been sent out. Discussion about increasing the price, but it would be all inclusive including mulligans and possibly a tee shirt or Yeti cup. July 15, 2019

New Business:

- Track (Mike Orrico): 50 people have signed up for track this year
- <u>CYC Report</u> (Matt Maher): CYC is going to formalize a vote regarding restructuring divisions.
 Possible large and small schools for city/county playoffs. Also discussed removing all waiver opportunities for players to play in parishes where they are not registered or go to school.
- <u>Golf</u> (Matt Heischmidt): Golf currently has 45 participants signed up. Teams are set for 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th grade. Little league will be addressed next weekend. Clinics start in approximately 3 weeks.
- <u>Chess</u> (Sunny Kaushik): 3rd and 4th grade won their division again this year. Season is going very well. March 23rd is the city/county meet.
- <u>Pre-K Bball</u> (Gregg Jost): Two weeks left for this session. Looking for a successor for next season who can take the program over for the next few years.
- Basketball (Nick Hester): Basketball has been going well. No major conduct issues to discuss.
- <u>Registrations</u> (Matt Kelch): N/A
- <u>Soccer:</u> (Eric Gray): Registration will end approximately one month prior to summer vacation. Nothing else to report.

- <u>Volleyball</u> (Michelle Raft): CYC is wanting to eliminate open and closed leagues. Looking at big school/small school divisions. Registration will be open approximately one month before the end of school
- <u>Concession Stand</u> (Ivonne Livingston): Profit has been very good and there are still 3 weeks left in the basketball season. Still looking for a replacement for concession stand coordinator.
- Financial Report (Matt Heischmidt): AA is donating money to the stage curtain in the gym.
- Referee (Jason Nikodym): N/A
- <u>Uniform</u> (Doug Cornwell): With the closing of Johnny Mac's, Doug will reach out to other uniform companies to see what they could provide for new players to the parish and replacement uniforms.

Closing Prayer: Mike Murray

Next Meeting: Marc 25, 2019